NOTICE OF HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Crestline-Lake Arrowhead
Water Agency will hold a public hearing on a proposed Water Shortage Contingency Plan at the
continued regular Board meeting on Thursday, May 11, 2023, at the hour of 2:00 P.M., at the
Agency’s Board room located at 24116 Crest Forest Drive in Crestline, California. Comments
also may be submitted in writing filed with the Agency prior conclusion of the hearing. The

report is available for public review on the Agency’s website, www.clawa.org, and at the

Agency’s office.

DATED: April 10, 2023
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